
Highland Lodge #762
216 E. Washington St.
Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Dec. Highland Article

Greetings from the East,

The Grand Master’s one-day class at the Scottish Rite in October resulted in three new 
brothers, Darnell Sullivan, Manot Andre and Art Percey, Jr., for Highland Lodge.  
Congratulations, to you all!

In our November stated meeting, we provided educational information for our three new 
brothers, which I feel was beneficial to them.   I would like to thank our brother lodge 
members for their input into this educational opportunity.

Lodge of Instruction went well….I feel Highland Lodge represented itself proudly, 
especially the work of Korey Eby, Chad Mesteller and Paul Walter.   It is good to see our 
young brothers getting more involved.

By the time you read this, we will have had the FC Degree for Ronald Chapman, who is 
eagerly anticipating his last MM Degree.

Our final stated meeting of the year 2011 will be held December 7th.  Dinner at 6:30pm 
followed by our meeting at 7:30pm.  Brothers this is a very important meeting (as they all 
are) as we will have election of officers for 2012.  I hope we will have as good an 
attendance as we did in November.

Fraternally yours,
Steve Tegtmeyer WM


